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The 

expected 

attendance 

for a child is 

96% or 

above 

Class  Attendance  Late Marks 

Angelfish 71.26% 2 

Rainbowfish 87.85% 8 

Seahorses 78.89% 5 

Turtles 85.82% 1 

Narwhals 92.59% 2 

Swordfish 84.72% 1 

Manta Rays 77.78% 3 

Orcas 89.96% 6 

WHOLE SCHOOL 92.01% 28 

** We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas 

and Happy New Year - we look forward to welcoming children back to school on 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023** 

Early School Closure - Friday 16th December 

Due to difficulty in finding staff cover for this afternoon (Friday 16th December), children 

may be collected at 1:15pm. Any children that are unable to be collected at this time will 

have activities provided in their classroom. Please collect children from their usual 

collection places. Any problems please contact the school office on 01326 562249. 

 

Upcoming Swimming Lessons 2023 

Turtles are our next class to have swimming lessons at Helston swimming pool. Children 

need to be dropped to the pool for 9am and will be returned to school via coach. 

Swimming payments can be made via ParentPay. 

Turtles Class - Friday 13th January 2023 to Friday 10th February 2023 

Narwhals Class - Friday 3rd March 2023 to Friday 31st March 2023 

Swordfish Class - Friday 21st April 2023 to Friday 26th May 2023 (excluding Friday 5th May - Flora 

Day) 

Orcas Class - Friday 16th June 2023 to Friday 14th July 2023 

 



Date  Event 

Friday 16th December  Last Day of Term - Early Closure - 1:15pm 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 First Day of New Term 

Information Sent Home this Week 

• NHS Childhood Illness Poster 

• End of Term Menu Changes 

• Early School Closure - Friday 16th 

December - 1:15pm 

 

Next School Holidays & Inset Days 22/23 

Monday 19th December  to January 2nd 

January  

Monday 13th to Friday 17th February  

Monday 20th February 2023 

Friday 5th May 2023 (Flora Day) 

Monday 8th May 2023 (King’s Coronation) 

Monday 24th July 2023 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Chartwells 

We will return on WEEK 1 in January. 

Children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 are entitled to 

Universal Free Meals. From Year 3 onwards lunch is 

£2.41 per child and can be paid for via ParentPay. If 

you are unable to get onto ParentPay please contact 

Mrs Blight or Mrs Roberts in the school office. 

Menu change - Tuesday 3rd January -  

options are as follows: 

Macaroni Cheese 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 

Current Vacancies 

We are currently looking for the following          

positions to join our friendly team here at 

Porthleven School. 

2x Lunchtime Supervisors  

The positions are to support during our  

1 hour lunch break 

Monday to Friday - 5 Hours per week in total. 

To apply for any of these vacancies please    

contact the school office by emailing 

secretary@porthleven.cornwall.sch.uk 

Reading Rocks Club 

Thank you to everyone who came to 

our ‘Reading Rocks’ club on Thursday. 

Look out on future newsletters for   

details of any further events. 

Parent & Toddler Group Christmas Party 

Tuesday 13th December  

Thank you to everyone who attended our Christmas 

Party. We would like to wish all of our Toddler Group 

families a very                             

Merry Christmas! 


